
St.  Paul’s  Episcopal  Church
 N O V E M B E R  2 0 1 7

NOVEMBER 5
FALL BACK - END CDST!

    HOLY EUCHARIST
The Rev. Eric Anderson

Lay Reader:  Sam French
Altar Guid:  Kate French

NOVEMBER 12
   MORNING PRAYER

Lay Reader:  John Tarver
Altar Guild:  Becky Tarver

NOVEMBER 19
HOLY EUCHARIST

The Rev. Eric Anderson
Lay Reader:  Kate French
Altar Guild:  Kate French

NOVEMBER 26
MORNING PRAYER

Lay Reader:  Don Kiefer
Altar Guild: Sheryl Kiefer

A Word from the Bishop’s Warden

Cooler weather is here. We had our first real freezes 
for this fall. With this time of year diocesan convention 
also comes around. By next Sunday we will know the 
outcomes of the decisions made. Hopefully civility and 
love will be present in all discussions. 
Last week Fr Fasel urged us to look for what would be a 
moral budget.  He was talking about our civil budgets, 
national and otherwise. I would pray for the same in 
our church lives. 
The reason is because as members of the body of Christ 
have an obligation to each other to support our fellow 
members, to not only not add to burdens borne by 
others but to relieve of the burdens we can. 
Jesus knew that as individuals we cannot live up to the 
commandments or the beatitudes or any of the other 
things we are called to do. But as a community we can. 
If I help you and you help me with loving supports we 
will come much closer. While we will fail sometimes 
when one of us needs help, we can remind each other 
that even if we believe that God is sometimes 
disappointed by us, He always loves us. 
That support is main reason I am so thankful for all of 
you and look forward to every time we meet in Church, 
talk or pray for each other. 

Wishing God’s Peace for All,
John
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SERVICES

9:00 A.M. - Sunday School
10:00 - Worship Services

http://stpaulsepiscopal.diowestmo.org/
http://stpaulsepiscopal.diowestmo.org/


DON’T FORGET TO FALL BACK 
WHEN YOU GO TO BED SATURDAY, 
NOVEMBER 4!!!

CONVENTION OF THE DIOCESE OF 
WEST MISSOURI:  NOV. 3-4
Mark Gladfelter and Don Kiefer will 
attend the church convention as Don is 
our delegate and Mark is the alternate. 

CAMP KHALIL
Quoted from St. Mary Magdalene’s 
website:
“Kamp Khalil is St. Mary Magdalene’s 
response to both local and Church 
inquiries about small groups using our 
grounds for camping. It will offer a small 
group outdoor weekend experience to 
local scouting, youth, and church groups 
at little or no cost. Kamp Khalil was 
dedicated on June 21, 2017.  
On a more serious side, the Church’s 
labyrinth offers a quiet place to reflect 
on scouting laws and values, or 
personal prayer and meditation, as 
campers can walk this ancient path of 
spiritual enlightenment.”
More information is at:  http://
www.stmarymagdalenekc.diowestmo.or
g/community/kamp-khalil.html
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